This is our newsletter for the summer term and
the last day for term time children will be
Thursday the 24t of July 2024 We would like
to take this opportunity to extend our thanks to

all parents for your understanding and your

unwavering support during all this time.

Summer Pay-As-You Go Play Scheme

We will be running a summer pay-as-go Play
Scheme for our term time children and any
child wanting to do extra sessions. This will be
a pay as you go sessions. As staff will also be
taking a long-needed break, we ask parents to
give us enough notice to be able to cover ratio.
If you are interested, please speak to Alma or

Michelle to book your places.

Learning and development /Ofsted

We would like to say thank you to all of you for
believing in us and supporting us during all this

time

Each room is focused on the same theme which
is summer, Children are doing different activity

ghildren are

Family Outing

As you are all aware our family outing is to
Brockwell Park this year on Friday 10t July
2024. We are all going to meet at Brockwell

Park at 10.00 am.

All the parents will be responsible of their
children on the day

Please note the nursery will be closed on that
day, parents/carers will need to make
alternatives arrangements for childcare if they

are unable to come.
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Y]

0 of OB sehoo
ep of thel

This year are losing

b

parents they

who wi olthe next

learning

emony for

)

o take

We are ge

DpOrturiity
celebrate in the : 10
group and individual P

gowns and presentiaggthem with'e

C e in the garden.



L] «
Llc

ppy Nurser
JU /

will be available for viewing on the App after the

111€

Report

meeting.
Parents Feedback

Due to the change of software for our nursery
app, daily feedback will be given verbally at the
door. This will be brief to ensure ratio is covered

in the rooms.

We ask that we are respectful of each other’s

privacy when the feedback is given

Safeguarding:

As part of our safeguarding policy, we
encourage all parents to inform the nurserﬁ of
any existing injuries from home. Parents will be
asked to complete an existing injury form. The
nursery will also inform parents of an
accidents that occurs in the nursery and as
parents to sign the accident form.

Nursery Fees

We continue to remind parents, nursery fees
are to be paid in advance at the beginning of
the month if you are paying monthly and at the
beginning of the week if you are paying weekly.

We urge all parents to pay their fees on time as
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2024 Funding:

Please  check
you eligibility for 15/ 3ohours funding. For
children turning 2, eligibility for Free early
learning (15hours funding) can be checked for

Lambeth or your local authority website

Free early learning (15 hours funding for
working parents from 9 months) can be checked
on Childcare Choices website :

You can get 3ohours funding for 38weeks of the
year (during school term time) if your child is
3yrs. Please check your eligibility on

https://www.gov.uk/help-with-

childcare-costs/free-childcare-and-

education-for-2-to-4-year-olds

To reconfirm if you are an existing
https:

www.gov.uk/sign-in-childcame-
account?step-by-step-nav=f517g 5
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Important Dates
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